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Friday, 14 January 2022

Time to Talk Day – Parent Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers

It’s Time to Talk Day on Thursday 3 February 2022! Run by Mind and Rethink Mental Illness, Time to Talk Day is the nation’s biggest mental health conversation.
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Conversations have the power to change lives - helping to create supportive communities where we can talk openly about mental health and feel empowered to seek help when we need it. 

Pike Fold, as in integral part of the community, are supporting this important event by holding our own ‘Time to Talk’ workshop for parents on Friday 4th February 2022 at 09:15 am.

The workshop will be delivered by Deanne Walsh, the founder of Dewa Consultancy, where she works with a fantastic team of trainers, holistic therapists and NHS trained nurses; to deliver training, bespoke content programmes and wellbeing coaching to a variety of businesses, groups and individuals.  Deanne is also the HR and Wellbeing Lead at Mando Agency.

The workshop be held in the main school hall and will last around 1 hour.  It will go over all of the benefits of talking and active listening, discuss tools you can use to be able to do this in your family setting and will be an opportunity for parents and carers to have a go at active listening in a comfortable environment.
The workshop will be followed by a short meditation session if time allows.
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The school will be meeting the full costs of the event.

Due to Covid restrictions, there will be a cap on the number of parents/carers able to attend. 
To secure your place please book a place via school spider or by following the link below and navigating to the online shop:
https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/auth/login

We are asking all parents to act responsibly and to only attend the event if they do not have any Coronavirus symptoms, and have taken a LFD test no more than 1 hour before the event with a negative result.

If you have successfully booked a place on the workshop but are unable to attend for any reason, please inform the school office so that the place can be filled by another parent.

Yours Sincerely
Miss Nickson

School Business Manager
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**The information contained within this letter is solely for the intended recipient and you do not have permission to share any of its contents on social media**[image: image3.jpg]
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